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LUKOIL SRBIJA CONTINUES THE SUPPORT OF URBAN REDEVELOPMENT

LUKOIL SRBIJA provided the financial support for the redevelopment of the park
zone in New Belgrade. Total area of 6,206 m² was renovated at Bulеvаr Mihajlа
Pupina 173 in New Belgrade​.

In accordance with the needs of the users, as well as the characteristics of this space
and its immediate surroundings, the basketball court and the walking paths with a
rest area were replanned and renovated. Rest area and a plateau with chess tables
and concrete benches were installed. The lawn was replanted with grass seeds after
the completion of construction works. 

The redevelopment of the area also included the installation of two outdoor
libraries near the children's playground and on a plateau with the chess tables. Now
on local residents can exchange books from their home libraries and enjoy reading
in the renovated park.

This donation is a part of the Cooperation Agreement that LUKOIL and the City of
Belgrade have been nurturing since 2016 with the aim of supporting significant city
projects in the fields of culture, ecology, sports, and social programs.


